
  
Dear Member: 
  
Several weeks ago the Association conducted a survey regarding the method of 
publication for the Federal Circuit Bar Journal.  Approximately one-half of 
those responding expressed an interest in electronic-only versions of the Journal.  In 
response to those results, the Association has decided to offer members a choice for their 
preferred method of publication.  
  
You will now be able to choose whether you would like to receive a hard copy of the 
Journal or an electronic copy. If you choose to receive an electronic version of the 
Journal you will no longer receive a hard copy in the mail. The new publication policy of 
the Journal will begin with Volume 17 No. 4, set for distribution in June of 2008. 
  
The Association asks that you please make your selection by updating your profile online 
(detailed instructions below). If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
Jeremy Atkinson at 202-558-2406 or Atkinson@fedcirbar.org.  
  
To update your profile please follow the instructions below: 

• Go to www.fedcirbar.org 
• Go to the “Members Area” in the top nav (you will be prompted to enter your 

Username and Password) 
• Click on “Update Profile” 
• Click on “Personal Profile” 
• Scroll down to “Miscellaneous” and click on “Update” 
• Next to “Electronic Publication – Journal” click on the drop down menu and 

choose “Yes” for an electronic copy OR “No” for a hard copy 
• Scroll down to the bottom on the page and click “Update” 
• You’re Done! 

 
*Please Note:  The default selection will be to receive an electronic copy* 
 
Thank you, 
Federal Circuit Bar Association 
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